[bookmark: _GoBack][image: C:\Users\Computer User\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\IE\F56W6E2L\12603-illustration-of-a-decorated-christmas-tree-pv[1].png][image: C:\Users\Computer User\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\IE\F56W6E2L\12603-illustration-of-a-decorated-christmas-tree-pv[1].png]A MIDDLETON CHENEY COMMUNITY EVENT
CHRISTMAS TREE FESTIVAL AT ALL SAINTS’   CHURCH
SATURDAY 2nd from 11:00am  AND SUNDAY 3RD DECEMBER 2017
Saturday: 11:00am – 4:00pm, Sunday after Service – 4:00pm
All Saints is delighted to invite you to take part in our Christmas Tree Festival to start the Christmas season and raise much needed funds to maintain the building and fabric of this historic and well-loved building.   The Festival is an opportunity for organisations and individuals to be part of what we hope will be a spectacular display within this beautiful medieval church by decorating a Christmas tree – the style and theme is entirely your choice to reflect your organisation or family.
For a £10 minimum donation, we are inviting you to decorate a tree (artificial or real) to be displayed in the church over the weekend.  Use your imagination – step ladders or hat stands make interesting trees and your decorations could demonstrate your club’s, group’s, business’s or family name’s involvement.   The trees should be about 5 feet high. Please use LED battery operated lights as the church does not have sufficient electric sockets for the trees.
If you are a charity or village group you are welcome to not have a collection box at the foot of your tree.  You will have to take responsibility for any monies in the box.  This is not a competition, but the public will be invited to judge which tree they like best.  Programmes with the names and numbers of the trees for voting purposes will be on sale.  The Festival is free to the public but appreciative donations are invited and there will be delicious refreshments on sale in the church.
If you wish to take part in this special event, please send a cheque or cash with the tear off strip below to arrive no later than Monday 13th November 2017.  Please contact Caroline Stacey on 01295 710 258 or cmstacey50@gmail.com.  Join us and make this a memorable event for both participants and visitors.
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------Christmas Tree Festival 2017 Please reserve me a space. I enclose cash or a cheque made payable to
MIDDLETON CHENEY PCC
I note that tree decorating will take place on Friday 1st December from £:30pm – 8pm. Dismantling is on Sunday 3rd from 4:30 pm – 630pm
Organisation/Group name…………………………………………………………………………………………
Contact name and number…………………………………………………………………………………………
Please return this form to Caroline Stacey with your payment to Beech Tree House, 50 Main Road, Middleton Cheney Banbury OX17 2LT
Closing date for entries is Monday 13th November 2017.  Space is limited and will be on a first come first serve basis.
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